
Dear Mr. Langdon

Subject: Teddy Bear Donation Boxes 

Teddy Bears are statistically the most popular product for Valentine's Day. However, the novelty of them wears off within a few weeks, resulting in hundreds of thousands of thrown away teddy bears every March. This contributes to Teddy Bear homelessness around the world. 

1.3 million teddy bears are made for Valentine's Day. They are given to people of all ages from 2 years old and up. They are made in factories and distributed all over the world. Once the faithful month of February comes around, they routinely fly off the shelves.

My company proposes that at the end of February every Chesterfield County town’s community center be equipped with a donation box for the teddy bears they want to throw away. By providing these donation boxes, the donated teddy bears will be given to the less fortunate families who cannot purchase their own Valentine’s Day gifts. This will not only be a wonderful charitable operation, but will also decrease the trash and waste in February and March, appealing to environmental activists.

If you would like to see this fulfilled please sign our petition by Christmas so the proper steps and procedures can be completed before February.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Blanchard 

